
 

 
 

SENATE MAJORITY OFFICE 

Oregon State Legislature 

State Capitol 

Salem, Oregon 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
May 19, 2021 
CONTACT: Amanda Kraus, 503-986-1074 
      Amanda.Kraus@oregonlegislature.gov 
 
 
 

Oregon is Recovering and Public Health and Equity Remain Priorities 
Senate Majority Leader Rob Wagner Statement on the June Revenue Forecast 

 

SALEM – This afternoon, the Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue and the House Committee on 
Revenue met jointly to hear the June Economic and Revenue Forecast. Senate Majority Leader Rob Wagner 
(D-Lake Oswego) released the following statement: 

“Today’s news shows that Oregon’s public health practices have saved thousands of lives, and that our 
economic response has created a solid foundation for a growing economy.  

“As we make good on our commitments to Oregonians during this historic legislative session, we must be 
thoughtful. We must be certain our marginalized communities are not left behind. The impacts of this public 
health crisis have disproportionately impacted our most vulnerable community members. Congress and the 
Biden Administration have stepped up by passing the American Rescue Plan, and now the Oregon 
Legislature needs to deliver a strong economic package for Oregon. Senate Democrats will fight for 
investments in Oregon’s rebuilding and recovery while advancing equity at every opportunity. 

“Finally, while I am very encouraged by today’s forecast, this pandemic is not yet over, and we need to 
continue Oregon’s efforts to vaccinate as many people as possible. By following public health and supporting 
all Oregonians, we can ensure that our state moves forward to the bright future that we all want.”  
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